
 
KC/CA 
 
28th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Y8 Rewards Trip: Beamish Museum 
 
We are delighted to be able to inform you that we are holding a ‘Rewards Trip’ to Beamish Museum on Friday 27th 
June.  Your child has met the criteria to have the first opportunity to secure a place.  This has been based on 
students who have consistently achieved a 1 or 2 ATL and have attendance above 92% and is a reward for their 
excellent effort in History this year. Unfortunately, places are limited to 40 and will be issued on a first come, first 
served basis.  
 
Students will leave at 9.00am on Friday, 27th June and will return at approximately 4.30pm and will need to provide a 
packed lunch.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £20.75. This is to cover the cost of transport, entry into the museum and an interactive 
workshop in a coal mine. 
   
As Beamish is an outdoor museum, students will need to be dressed for being outdoors and subject to the weather 
conditions, may need a waterproof coat and sensible shoes etc. There is a gift shop and sweet shop at the museum, 
so students will be allowed to bring spending money. Only cash is accepted in the shops. 
 
To secure your booking we ask that the full amount of £20.75 (non-refundable) is paid via ParentPay which will be 
available from Friday, 14th March.  Please complete the permission slip below and return to Miss Collins by Friday, 
28th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   K .Collins 
Miss K Collins 
Teacher of History                        
 

Please return your permission slip to Miss Collins, no later than Friday, 28th March 2025 
 
Y8 Rewards Trip: Beamish Museum  
 
I give permission for my child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Tutor: ……………….. 
to attend the Rewards trip to Beamish Museum. 
 
I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  
 
Parental Signature: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date: …..…………… 
 


